COMPTCHE VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT P.O. BOX 164 COMPTCHE, CA 95427

Mendocino Redwood Company Mr. Jesse Weaver P.O. Box 996 Ukiah, CA. 95482 June 8th, 2015

Dear Jesse,

On behalf of the Comptche Volunteer Fire Department, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of a 6000 gallon water system. This important donation provides water that we can use during an emergency, and fills a critical need for water storage in the east side of our fire district.

For many years now, our department and MRC has enjoyed a great partnership in working together, and that tradition continues with this recent donation.

Once again, thank you for your great efforts and support, and we look forward to many more years of working together.

Sincerely.

Larry S. Tunzi Fire Chief